
Dave Barrow 

From: 

Sent: 

Dave Barrow [dave@bltconstruction.com] 

Thursday, August 30, 2012 10:13 AM 

To: 'Ed Houghton' 

Subject: Sprung BLT Arena and Pool Project 

Importance: High 

Attachments: Payment Schedule.pdf; Deposit Collingwood Arena and Pool.pdf 

Dear Mr. Houghton: 
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Once again, please accept our thanks from the Sprung/BLT team for the exceptional work you and your 
team presented to Collingwood Council Monday evening. You may want to share this point with your 
team; know that the Sprung representatives have literally participated. in thousands of procurement 
processes across North America and not once have they experience such a professional, detailed and 
comprehensive approach that your staff and members of Council demonstrated. 
You should also know that we are looking to create flagship recreational buildings for Collingwood that 
will set a trend by which other communities across Canada strive to meet. As identified in our 
presentation, the latest technologies will be incorporated into these facilities ensuring active use for 

, generations to come. 
In keeping with Council's direction Monday, we have prepared our construction agreement along with 
the payment schedule for your authorization. Please let us know if it is convenient to meet at 12 pm 
today to complete this part of the process. Subject to authorizing these documents our team will begin 
work Tuesday. 

Sincerely 

David Barrow 
Vice President 
BLT Construction Service Inc. 
Cell :••••• 
Office: 41 .6-755-2505 ext 35 
Fax: 416-755-9828 
dave@bltconstruction.com 
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